
January 12, 2021 

 

To:  West Grey Council 
 
My name is David Nixon. Thank you for granting me the opportunity to have Faye Sullivan 
speak on my behalf on January 19, 2021 regarding my request for an exemption to By Law 
#37-2006 section 6.28.  More specifically a request to allow me to park a Big Truck in my 
driveway. 
 
After several correspondences via email and telephone with members of West Grey Council 
and Staff over the last year and 5 months, Lindsey Glazier contacted me on January 7, 2021 to 
suggest that I submit a delegation request form to present my concerns and request to 
Council.  I was not aware of the required process to address Council regarding requests but 
now understand that I must follow specific protocols, which is why Faye will be delegating at 
Council on January 19, 2021. 
 
The presentation will include opening comments of introductions and identify the By Law, 
section and my specific request.  The dates and a general description of the ‘what and why’ of 
the correspondence will be reviewed to provide the history and show due diligence/respect 
for the process of requesting support and exemption to a By Law from Council. 
 
It will be followed by points related specifically to the By Law and personal life circumstance 
that impact my request for an exemption.  It is hoped to provide a better understanding to 
Council of the events, frustration, stress and difficulty of trying to resolve the issue.  Without 
outside guidance and advice from Dan Sullivan, I would have had no idea what to do or who to 
contact.  The computer literacy skills required to research the By Law and understand its 
meaning alone, is very challenging.  Add to that, another barrier of my limited ability to 
prepare a written presentation to express it all in a concise and factual manner; hence the 
assistance and presentation to Council by Faye Sullivan on my behalf. 
 
The presentation will close by highlighting the key points and reinforce the specific request to 
Council regarding an exemption to By Law #37-2006, section 6.28. 
 
Thank you for your time.  I look forward to your decision, hopefully it will be a positive solution 
for both of us. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Nixon 
 
 


